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Movie Night at the Santa Maria Public Library 
 
The Santa Maria Public Library is pleased to offer a unique documentary film for a free 
Movie Night on Wednesday, January 8, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Shepard Hall.   
 
The film, “Stories We Tell” is rated PG-13.  It is written and directed by the Oscar-
nominated Sarah Polley.  The story is told through interviews with members of her 
family.  Through these interviews, Polley takes us on a journey to discover that the truth 
about a family can be elusive depending on how different people remember and 
reconstruct events.   
 
To find out more details about this film, please call Joyce Fischer at 925-0994 ext. 331.   
 
Seating is limited and is offered on a first come, first served basis. 

 
The Santa Maria Public Library is open Monday through Thursday from 10:00 a.m. to 
8:00 p.m., and Friday through Saturday from 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.   The library is 
closed on Sunday. 
 
 
Department:     Santa Maria Public Library 
Contact Person:   Joyce Fischer, Library Technician 
Telephone Number:    (805) 925-0994 ext. 331 
Email Address:                libraryreference@cityofsantamaria.org  
 
 
 
 
 


